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Since our working group started actively promoting OER in fall 2016, we've helped raise awareness among our faculty and students. In addition, we've secured some funding to help offset efforts to create open resources for more than 20 high-impact courses in our university. 
Please see this Padlet board for a more comprehensive compilation of activities and events that have happened since 2016. (The oldest events are listed on the far right - from top to bottom, while all 2018 activities are compiled on the left of the board.)
For 2019, we are planning to:
· Promote some of the products created with the Open Access Learning Resources Funds + and the people behind it (Currently, we have 12 completed projects and 8 currently running projects; the majority of them are online homework question banks) through news outreach, Faculty-led sessions, website updates, Teaching Symposium, Teaching Magazine and newsletters, etc.)
· Add the work of 2 Fine Arts professors to our compilation of OER adopters/ advocates
· Continue our Awareness Initiative through Workshops and informative sessions hosted by the Teaching Centre or collaboratively with the University Library
· start analyzing data secured in the three runs of our Open Textbook Survey (since fall 2016) that investigates the perception and use of open textbooks used in the MATH& CS, PHYS & ASTR and CHEM departments
· disseminate results from the Open Textbook surveys
· collaborate with UofA in the ABOER Technology and Infrastructure Pressbooks Project

